
MINNESOTA O FFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

July 25, 2012 

Skip Wieser 
Dakota City Attorney 
Wieser Law Office, P.L.L.P. 
33 South Walnut- Suite 200 
La Crescent, MN 55947 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

VIAE-MAIL 
(swieser(G)wieserlaw.com) 

Re: D-498 Dakota/New Hartford Township 
(Boldt Petition/City Resolution Signed 6-11-12; 1.47 acres) 

Dear Mr. Wieser: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced petition 
and city resolution for detachment from the City of Dakota to New Hartford Township. Please 
refer to the above-referenced docket number in any future correspondence relating to this 
proceeding. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me. 

Sincerely, 

Starlene J. Holman 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
star .holman@state.mn. us 
651-361-7909 

SJH:kjl 

c: Jerry Kellum, Attorney at Law (jlk.ppj@hbci.com) 
Lana Gerlach, Dakota City Clerk-Treasurer 
Lester Unnasch, New Hartford Township Clerk 


